
 

08 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 
Media enquiries: claudia.ryu@dfat.gov.au 

@australiainkorea   @australiainkorea  @AusAmbKOR 

   

     

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

AUSTRALIA’S TRAVEL ADVICE FOR THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA 

The Australian Embassy in Seoul has not commenced an evacuation of Australian nationals from the 
Republic of Korea. 

HE James Choi, the Australian Ambassador to Korea, reiterated that “the level of our travel advice 
for Australians in Korea has not changed.” 

“The Australian Embassy is continuing to engage in its routine course of business.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://smartraveller.gov.au/Countries/asia/north/Pages/south_korea.aspx

